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November/ December 2011 Newsletter
Dear Faith-filled Followers of Christ,

As we approach Thanksgiving, we remember back to a time when immigrants to this land
seeking religious freedom faced a cold hard winter with extremely limited resources. They
received hospitality from those who already called this land their home and ate together
from the bounty that comes when hearts are opened to one another. Our temptation today
is to make this communal feast an individual one where only those we know and look like us
are welcome at the table. How rich we become when we are able to open ourselves to our
neighbors and those who once were strangers become friends. Let us continue to remember
how God has richly blessed us and seek ways to share with those in need.

Our liturgical season moves from a celebration of Christ, the King Sunday on November
20™ to the beginning of the season of Advent on November 27". How could an all powerful
God choose to come to earth in the form of a tiny babe born in the squalor of a stable? Rtisa
mystery we all encounter each time we move from the celebration of God’s sovereignty and
power as our king to the exploration that this same God came to us as a vulnerable child. The
wonder of Christ ‘s birth is made new each year through story, song and ritual as we ponder
with Mary the miracle of the incarnation. The Word became flesh and dwelt among us full of
grace and truth.

During the season of Advent, | invite you to join to come and participate in an Advent
study “From Longing to Receiving” by Patricia Tull. We will be meeting each Thursday at
noon beginning on December 8th at Salem Presbyterian Church. Bring a sack lunch and enjoy
a time of fellowship and growth. Each week we will be tracing important Advent themes of
longing for God’s help, anticipating God’s presence among us, recognizing God’s work among
us, and receiving God’s new gifts to us. If you are unable to make this meeting, the
devotional material will still be available to you.

i am looking forward to preparing ourselves for the coming of Christ in new ways in our
hearts and lives both as individuals and as a congregation.

Grace and peace,

Pastor Janet




